In Memory of Fred Weick
1899-1993

NASA GODDARD FLYING CLUB
You bring it 2009 We'll fly it

WINGS OF WARMTH

ACCEPTING CHARITY DONATIONS OF
CLOTHING, TOYS, AND FOOD

November 2 through November 6

coriil i,

e The NASA Goddard Flying Club will be accepting donations of clothing, usable toys, canned goods,
and non-perishable food for the benefit of the needy people in the mid-Atlantic region.

e Bring your donations to our self-service collection station at Goddard in the big parking lot west
of Bldg 8 daily from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Mon thru Fri. Look for signs. Tax deduction receipts will
be available.

e We plan to airlift all donations to the Mid Atlantic Air Museum at the Reading Regional Airport in
Reading, PA to benefit the Hope Rescue Mission on the morning of Saturday, November 07 with a
Sunday November 08 rain date. Participants will gather at the W18 (Suburban) Airfield for loading
and departure at approximately 10:30 AM. All pilots and other members are encouraged to
participate.

For more information or to volunteer call Bruce Milam at (301) 286-0429.
Wings of Warmth is dedicated to the memory of aviation pioneer Fred W. Weick, creator of the Ercoupe.

His dedication to making flight safe and affordable, and his warm and sharing personality provided the
inspiration for the first Wings of Warmth flight in 1989.



